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Committee Name:   Vernon College Cosmetology Advisory Committee 

Chairperson:    Missy Duffle      Owner of Armstrong McCall   

List of members:   Mary Cape   Stylist   Holly’s Tropics Vernon 

   Sabrina wood  Stylist   Mode Hair Utopia WF 
   Jay Don Wells  Owner/Stylist  Caged Cuts Frederick, Ok 
   Marly Smith  Barber   Gino Moreno Enterprises  WF 

   Gina Seedig  Owner/Stylist  Shear West Vernon 

   Jan King  Owner/Stylist  Body Business Vernon 

   Albin Andrea  Owner/Stylist  Salon Pink Burkburnett 

   Amy Johnson  Stylist   Fringe Olney 

   Mario Guerrero Owner/Barber  WF 

   Tommy Gonzalez Stylist   Mode Hair Utopia WF 

    

Dates of meetings:  December 17, 2012 

Accomplishments:  The Cosmetology Program has changed from a clock hour program to a credit hour 

program.  This will assist students with financial aid.  The Accuplacer test was enacted in the fall of 2012.  

Students with top score are considered for the program.  Scores are set similar to the other technical 

programs at Vernon College.  A new Super Salon Computer Program is in use for student training.  

Recommendations:  The members recommended  to continue  a certain amount of practical applications  for 

students. The practical applications for each service is no longer required by TDLR.  Vernon College maintained 

the same amount of services for each category. 

Membership suggestions:  Jay Don Wells suggested that the service area would benefit from Vernon College  

offering a Barber Program, in addition to the Cosmetology Program. 

Agendas, exhibits and minutes posted to Vernon College web site address:  Advisory Committee  agenda and 

minutes: spring 2013 and update letter for Advisory Committee members. 

Submitted by:  Darlene Kajs   

Date submitted:   July 8, 2013 


